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Village Council Summary of Meeting
September 8, 2015
Meeting Video

Council approved resolutions under the consent agenda honoring the members of the former
Greenway Committee.

Denise Baker presented information on the Southern Pines Sister City Program with Newry
Mourne, Northern Ireland and discussed with Council ways to get Pinehurst and Aberdeen
more involved in this relationship.

Council formed a consensus for the new location of the Parks and Recreation splash pad
which will be installed between the playground and the soccer field at Wicker Park with an
anticipated opening of May 2016.

Council discussed the feedback from Open Village Hall regarding the potential Municipal
Code amendment regarding routine maintenance and home improvement on Sundays and
determined to table the vote on the ordinance to a future meeting and add additional wording
to address several concerns discussed.

John Frye, Director of Financial Services, presented Council with the financial statements for
the quarter ended June 30, 2015.

Council approved the preliminary resolution stating the intent of the Village of Pinehurst to
levy special assessments for storm water management system improvements in the Cotswold
subdivision.

Council held a discussion about the request from Aberdeen Carolina & Western Railway
(ACWR) to build a permanent railroad siding along Highway 5, north of Morganton Road,
and determined not to take action yet.

Council approved a motion to approve the special intensity allocation for the proposed
Sandhills Alliance Church at 111 Trotter Drive as outlined in the memorandum prepared and
submitted by the Pinehurst Planning and Inspections Department dated September 1, 2015
with the condition that should the development approval expire, the intensity allocation shall
be rescinded and returned to the pool for future allocation.
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